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The outdoor seating areas will take the form of tables and chairs and will be operated in
the same successful manner as the Pret a Manger premises at various other locations
in London and the surrounding regions.

Whilst food and drinks will be purchased within the Pret a Manger shop at 47-49 Great
Peter Street, customers will be able to consume their goods at the outside facilities
under the control of Pret a Manger. The company will manage and monitor the seating
areas to ensure that litter does not accumulate, and food is not left upon tables. This
management will be in the form of Pret a Manger liveried staff who will have direct
responsibility for the outdoor areas.

The staff will also be responsible for the collection of any Pret a Manger food or
packaging which has fallen or blown off the tables. In addition, bins will be made
available for direct customer use.

Pret a Manger staff will also be available to assist those with disabilities or pushchairs
should they require help, to ensure the area is accessible to all members of the public.

Pret a Manger staff will also have direct responsibility for the location, removal and
management of the tables and chairs. At the end of each day, the equipment will be
stored within the Pret a Manger shop unit. No equipment will be stored outside. In
addition, the furniture will be stackable and light weight in order to assist the quick
removal if necessary. The equipment will be replaced or no longer used if broken or
unsafe.



